Schluender, Daniel

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dellich, Stacy

Monday, April 28, 2014 8:40 AM

Schluender, Daniel

FW: Parking Restrictions Removed for One-Day Event

From: Andrea, Heidi

Sent: Mon 4/28/2014 8:35 AM

To: Dellich, Stacy

Subject: FW: Parking Restrictions Removed for One-Day Event

Heidi Andrea | Web Coordinator | City of Blaine
10801 Town Square Drive | Blaine, MN 55449 | 763-717-2638 | 763-785-6156 (Fax) | handrea@gi.blaine.mn.us

STAY CONNECTED:

 www.BlaineParks.com | www BlaineSafetyServices.com

From: dcrane@tcharley.com [mailto:dcrane@tcharley.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 26, 2014 1:31 PM

To: WebMaster

Subject: Parking Restrictions Removed for One-Day Event

Subject:
Comments:

Address:
Phone Number:

Name:
Email:

Parking Restrictions Removed for One-Day Event

| handle the marketing and promotions for Twin Cities Harley-Davidson in
Blaine. We have a frontage road off of Hwy 65 in front of our store. Our store
address is 1441 85th Ave NE in Blaine. Several years ago, | had a similar request
that was granted. We have a rather large event on June 14th (Saturday) this
year. We are expecting a much larger-than-average attendance. It is our 25th
Anniversary. Parking is somewhat sparse as it is. But if we could temporarily
park on the Service Road in front of our building for that one day, we could
accommodate several more of our customers. We are open from 9:30 am until
5pm that day. I'd like to make this a formal request, but unsure how to start
the process. Thanks for any help you can provide. -David Crane Twin Cities
Harley-Davidson 763-786-9079 dcrane®tcharley.com

1441 85th Ave NE Blaine, MN 55449
763-786-9079

David Crane
dcrane®tcharley.com




